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April 1, 2024 SCHAUMBURG  POLK,

Mr. Robert McWayne

Assistant Director of Public Works
City of Hutchins 321 N. Main Street
Hutchins, TX 75141

Re: Waterline Replacement Project in Three Locations, Bid Award Recommendation Bid 2024-02
SPI Project No. 23-2123

Dear Robert:

Schaumburg & Polk, Inc. (SPI) has reviewed the three lowest bids submitted to the City of Hutchins, at
2:00p.m. on March 18, 2024, for the above project. Attached is the bid tabulation. This project was
advertised for bid on CivCast and ten (10) contractors submitted bids.

The apparent low bid was submitted by S-Co, Incorporated in the amount of $579,078.59.

We contacted the references in S-Co Incorporated’s bid package and received positive references from
SW Milam Water Supply Corporation for two projects and East Fork Special Utility District for one project.
The references indicated they would award S-Co, Incorporated additional construction projects if they
were the low bidder.

Based on the information made available to SPi, we recommend the City of Hutchins accept the bid from
S-Co, Incorporated and award them a construction contract in the amount of $579,078.59.

Sincerely,
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Donna L. Manhart, P.E.
Project Manager
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